
By: Mr G K Gibbens, Cabinet Member for Adult Social Care and Public 
Health

Mr A Scott-Clark, Director of Public Health

To: Health Reform and Public Health Cabinet Committee – 
28 September 2018

Subject: Verbal updates by the Cabinet Members and Director

Classification: Unrestricted

The Committee is invited to note verbal updates on the following issues:-

Public Health

Cabinet Member for Adult Social Care and Public Health – Mr G K Gibbens: 

1. 12 September attended Public Health England Conference in Warwick.  

2. Return of Public Health to portfolio. 

3. Sent a letter to the Health Minister regarding the Public Health Grant. At the Public 
Health England Conference the Minister inferred the grant will be ringfenced until 
2021/22. 

Director of Public Health – Mr A Scott-Clark:

1. Measles
2. Commencement of the Influenza Vaccination Season 
3. Public Health England Updated Public Health Profile published
4. Kent Community Healthcare Foundation Trust (KCHFT) Breast Feeding Friendly 
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